
HIV/AIDS INSTRUCTION           
 
The Board of Education recognizes the public concern over the health issues surrounding Human 
Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) and Acquired Immune Deficiency Syndrome (AIDS). The Board 
recognizes, based upon the current state of medical knowledge, that the virus associated with AIDS 
is not easily transmitted and there is no evidence that AIDS or the HIV virus can be transmitted 
by casual social contact in the open school setting. 
 
The Board further recognizes the privacy rights of students diagnosed with HIV infection or AIDS 
and their right to a free appropriate public education; the rights of HIV infected employees to 
privacy and reasonable accommodations; the rights of all non-infected individuals to a safe 
environment free of any significant risks to their health; and the rights of all students to instruction 
regarding the nature, transmission, prevention, and treatment of HIV infection, pursuant to the 
Commissioner’s Regulation, Part 135.3. 
 
No individual shall be denied access to any program or activity sponsored by or conducted on the 
grounds of the district, solely on the basis of his/her status as an HIV-infected individual.  
 
The complete policy on HIV.AIDS, Policy #0150 may be found on the district’s website at 
www.eufsd.org under the Board of Education tab. 
 

http://www.elmsd.org/

